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BAPTISTCHURCH

Monthly Business Meeting

A Special Called Business Meeting was held during the Morning Worship Service on May 1,
2022. Mark Carney served as moderator.

The following minutes were recorded by the church clerk, Charlotte Benningfield:

May 1, 2022
Special called Business Meeting at beginning of Sunday morning service to vote on church
renovation at approximate cost of $360,000.

Mark Carney called the meeting to order, referring to the motion made at the April 6, 2022
regular Business Meeting.

Josh Veatch, Chairman of Vision 24, asked all members to stand, ballots were passed out
and collected.

The Renovation Committee calculated the votes:
90 — Yes, 84%
17 —No

Mark Carney resumed the meeting at the end of the service and announced that after the
vote, the Church would move ahead with the renovation project.



